
 
    
          

The Federations of Beckwithshaw, Kettlesing Felliscliffe and Ripley Endowed CE Primary 
Schools 

 
21st January 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

KS1 Dance Competition – Tuesday 18th March 2025 
 
On Tuesday 18th March 2025, all children in KS1 (Years Reception – Y2) will be 
attending Ashville College to participate in the inter schools Dance Competition, 
hosted by Sporting Influence. 
 
All children will be required to attend as part the planned events on the PE 
Curriculum for this academic year, as well as providing wider opportunities to build 
relationships with their peers across the Federation and the wider small school 
communities.  
 
We require all parents across the Federation to drop children off at Ashville College 
at 9.15am, where teachers from each school will meet you.  Children will travel back 
to school via coach after the event. Siblings can attend breakfast club free of charge 
to facilitate the two location drop offs. Please book in advance. 
 
Please complete the permission form on ParentMail by Friday 14th March 2025. 
 
Spectators are not permitted at this event, but we will be posting some 
videos/pictures of the event across our social media channels. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to the competition, please contact myself in the 
school office. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 

 

 
Federation Business Manager 


